
Notes of the Senior Men’s Annual Review Meeting 

Held on 10th Nov 2022 

60 members were present plus guests George Conrad, Dave Boultby (Club Captain) 
Before the meeting, members enjoyed soup and sandwiches (Sponsored by senior funds). The 
meeting commenced at 2.00 pm with the Captain awarding prizes for today's competition. 
 
Prize Presentation 
Alasdair Carruthers announced the winners of the 2022 annual competitions. Trophies and 
vouchers were presented to the winners by Captain Andrew Kelly. Pictures were taken and 
placed on the Honours Board section of the Seniors Website. 
 
Captain’s Tray   Winners  – Dave Walters & Phil Marriott  
 
Jack Chettle Trophy   Winner  – Tony Merrin 
 
Guy Birkin Cancer Research Cup Winners – Drew Armstrong & Dave Bull 
 
Senior Golfer of the Year  Winner -  Kevin Whelan 
 
Pair Betterball  KO Shield           Winners  – Greg & Dan Duthie 
    
18 Hole Singles KO Matchplay Winner – Dave Betteridge 
      
18 Hole Medal Aggregate  Winner – Drew Armstrong 
     
18 Hole Stableford Aggregate Winner – Robert Jones 
      
18 Hole Medal Final Shield  Winner  – Peter Bull 
 
Captain's Report 
 
Andrew Kelly provided an overview of his year as Captain. . He described it as a most 

enjoyable year, Blessed with amazing weather adding 30 yards to our drives making it tough 

for the big hitters to keep the ball in play, but perfect  for me. Also pleasing was Covid not 

returning. 

The Senior Captain’s Away Day was at Hinckley on a very hot day.  Tough course.  Only 37 

points to win it.  Great meal.  Great craic. Great value for money. 

Matches, which were a joy to captain, with a majority of winning results. 20 senior club 

matches were played winning 13 halving 1 and losing 6. Fortress Beeston was Maintained  

Guy Birkin Cancer Research Charity Day cancelled due to rain.  Will now take place March 

2023. 

Andrew went on to thank all the Seniors Committee individually for the work they do on behalf 

of the seniors and gave a token of his appreciation for all the support they have given him. 



Treasurers Report 
David Harrison told members that we made a £64 loss in the 2021 accounts, but early 

indications for 2022 suggest we will make a slight profit. As our accounting year does not end 

until 30th November the accounts will be displayed on the senior’s notice board when they are 

completed in the New Year. 

 

New Captain 
 
Andrew Kelly then proposed Stu Newland as the new Seniors Captain for 2023. 

Stu announced he was honoured to be taking over as captain and hoped to emulate Andrews 

achievements for the forthcoming year, with his away day being at Hinkley Golf Club Leics. Stu 

went on to propose Terry Unwin as Vice Captain which he gratefully accepted. 

    

Stu announced three changes to the committee with Terry Unwin joining as Vice-Captain and 

following the resignations of Steve Farmer and Mick Barker. And the retirement of David 

Harrison. He was pleased to welcome Marcus Beale as Matc Day Secretary and Mike Gilbert 

as Treasurer. He proposed an en-bloc vote of acceptance for the officers and committee 

members for 2023. The vote was passed unanimously. 

 

Senior Men’s Committee – Officers for 2023 
   Captain    - Stu Newland 
   Vice Captain / Ladies Match - Terry Unwin 
   Secretary     - John Simpson  
   Treasurer    - Mike Gilbert 
   Competition & Match Secretary - Alasdair Carruthers 
   Match Day Secretary  - Marcus Beale 
   Assistant Comps/Kit   - Phil Gardie 

KO Competition Co-ordinator - Keith Evans 
Catering Co-ordinator  - Andrew Kelly 

 
 
    
Open Forum 
No real issues worth recording were raised in the open forum 

 

There being no other business, the Seniors Captain closed the meeting and thanked all for 

their attendance. 

John Simpson 
Seniors Secretary 

10th November 2022 


